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Good Morning. 

 

I am responding to notification C00151787.  I had reported that several contributions made in September 2006 were 

primary contributions.  In fact the primary elections for those campaigns had already occurred.  I did not specify on 

the contribution checks whether they were primary, general or debt relief.  I am currently checking with each campaign 

to see where they desigated those funds.  As I discussed with Andrea Needles, I was misinformed on how to report 

contributions to the FEC.  I always reported the first $5K of campaign contributions as primary and additional 

contributions up to $5K as general.  I always make sure that we do not contribute more than $10K to any campaign in an 

election cycle.  I will update you once I know the action that I will be taking to correct the October 2006 Monthly 

Report.  Thank you for your guidance in this matter. 


